
Good afternoon, 

 
I am writing to you today about a separate bill. I will not be in town to hear it so wanted to let you know that I absolutely 

support SB580 and I hope with all my heart that you give a due pass recommendation. 

 

Thank you again for all that you are doing.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Brittany Ruiz  

Oregon mom and taxpayer  

Small Business owner  

 


